
From: Soura, Christian
To: Dorman, Leah <dormanlb@dhec.sc.gov>

Date: 6/13/2013 9:03:14 AM
Subject: RE: SIBs

                OK, thanks.  Yeah, if she’s interested in the concept, then she and I can talk whenever she has a couple 
minutes.  Also, I’m hoping to set an 11AM meeting with her next Friday to meet with some folks who have been 
involved in structuring some similar projects around the country.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Dorman, Leah [mailto:dormanlb@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 7:06 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: SIBs
 
Good evening.
 
Jamie Shuster asked me to let you know she is interested in discussing this further; however, she has been tied 
up with the situation in Greenwood, making visits there everyday this week. She will plan to touch base with 
you tomorrow (Thursday).
 
In the mean time, please let me know if you have any questions or need any other assistance.
 
Thank you.
 
Leah
 
 
 

Leah B. Dorman
Public Health Special Projects Coordinator
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control

Mills/Jarrett Building

1751 Calhoun Street (29201)

P.O. Box 101106

Columbia, SC  29211-0106

Email:  dormanlb@dhec.sc.gov
Phone:  803-898-0803

Fax:  803-898-0557
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